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PUBLIC NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET NOTICE IS 
HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearing on the proposed 2013 
Budget for the Chatfield South Water District will be held on 
November 14, 2012 at 6:00 p.m.  Hearing will be held at the 
Kassler Center, 11250 Waterton Road, Littleton, Colorado.  The 
proposed 2013 budget will be considered for adoption at that 
time. Any interested elector of the Chatfield South Water 
District may attend the hearing.  Dated: November 8, 2012. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS CHATFIELD 
SOUTH WATER DISTRICT  
By: -s- Rick Stevenson, Secretary for the Board of Directors   


